
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Prohibition of Seven Stars Road, Oldbury  

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 4th August 
2025 no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed along Seven Stars 
Road, Oldbury which will be closed one-way in a southerly direction 
between the junctions of Oldbury Ringway and the access road to ERIKS 
(northern side). Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but 
only when safety permits. 
 
A traffic diversion route will be signed via Oldbury Ringway (east bound), 
Birmingham Road to the roundabout at the junction with Rood End Road, 
Birmingham Road (west bound), Oldbury Ringway, Churchbridge, Park 
Street and Park Lane. 
 
In addition, no person shall cause any vehicle to proceed via a right turn 
movement from Oldbury Ringway (east bound) to Seven Stars Road. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate 
emergency access for water main repairs by South Staffs Water.  
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 4th August 2025 and for a 
period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be 
completed by 8th August 2025. 
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Megan Gibbs 
of South Staffs Water on 01922 638282.  
 
 
 Dated this 6th August 2025 

 

M Jones 
 

Mike Jones – Assistant Director – Legal and Assurance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


